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MCMILLAN LAWYER APPOINTED TO THE INCOMING 2018-2019
TAXATION LAW SECTION EXECUTIVE
Posted on July 12, 2018

Category: News

We are pleased to announce that McMillan’s Jonathan Bright has been named to the Ontario Bar Association
2018-2019 Taxation Law Section executive.

Jonathan will serve the executive as Newsletter Editor. Jonathan will work to keep the OBA Taxation Law
Section updated on important legal issues and developments impacting taxation law.

The Taxation Law executive is responsible for facilitating learning, advocacy and networking on behalf of the
Taxation Law section.

To see full press release, click here.

https://mcmillan.ca/news/
https://www.oba.org/Sections/Taxation-Law/News/Congratulations-to-the-incoming-2018-2019-Taxation
https://mcmillan.ca/our-offices/vancouver/
https://mcmillan.ca/our-offices/calgary/
https://mcmillan.ca/our-offices/toronto/
https://mcmillan.ca/our-offices/ottawa/
https://mcmillan.ca/our-offices/montreal/
https://mcmillan.ca

